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The “ programs “ set forth decades ago were to help people. People who wanted help 

to continue to thrive as contributors to our community. I’m absolutely grateful for that, 

but those who don’t even try because they know they don’t have to I’m not ok with. 

This is about as ridiculous as it gets. During these times we have to think about the 

future consequences of this. The local businesses that will be affected. The local 

people and families as well. We all know there have been thousands of law 

enforcement involvement situations in the last year……. Let’s help those who truly 

need and want it. Oppose this bill.  


